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Dear Senior Parents, 

Lake County High School would like to make one small change to this year’s calendar for 

seniors.  On April 14, 2020 we are cancelling school for seniors. LCHS will be conducting PSAT, 

SAT, and completing PARCC for our 9th, 10th, and 11th graders.  There are strict testing 

environment protocols for PSAT and SAT and we feel that we will be better able to maintain 

this environment without seniors in the building.   

We feel allowing seniors not to come to school this day will also give them the opportunity to 

take advantage of either doing some volunteer / community service work or catching up on 

school work. If your student is enrolled in a CMC course at the campus they must attend their 

class as normal on this day.  

School will run as normally scheduled beginning again on the 15th of April.  

If you have any questions, please contact the front office to set up a meeting with the school 

principal or the counseling department.  

More information regarding assessments can be found at: 

www.lakecountyschools.net/assessment 

Thank you for the opportunity to work with your student! 

      


